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Highway Superintendent Report: 05/19/2020 * Larry White 
 
After a call from Tim. 
 
We returned to work on 5/11/20. 
 
We have washed the sand & Salt from our plow trucks and got them ready for 
summer use. 
 
We have patched all roads. 
 
We have cleared all beaver areas replaced a driveway pipe on Pyrites Russell 
road. 
 
We blasted the section on Boyd Pond road and started clean up. 
 
I have heard complaints on the way we handled the shutdown. We know the risk 
of the virus, but certain road conditions can be more deadly, we have to protect 
the traveling public and protect the town from possible lawsuits which means 
when hazards are reported to me or I see them we must address the problem. 
That is what I have done (my job) and protected the men to the best of my ability 
not being disrespectful of the Town Board or to anyone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


